ABERDEEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION, INC.

Honoring the Past, Helping the Future

Locker Campaign

YOU are invited to remember your association with

Aberdeen Central Athletics by purchasing a locker in the Reshetar/Kretchman Field House at the Gene Brownell Athletic Complex. The Foundation's goal is to find sponsors for the 100 CHS lockers.

Lockers can be purchased for a variety of reasons: to honor a coach, to remember parents, to recognize a friend or loved one, or to celebrate memories at Central High School. Your message will be engraved on a plaque on the locker.

To purchase a locker for \$250, please complete the form. Your donation is tax deductible. Contact the Aberdeen Public Schools Foundation with any questions or for more information Gretchen.Sharp@k12.sd.us or 605-725-7118



ABERDEEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION, INC.

Locker Campaign

Yes! I/we would like to purchase a locker.	
Please reserve locker # in my/our names.	
Name:	
Street Address	
City: State: Zip:	
Email address:	
Please engrave the locker plaque to say the following:	
(Text is limited to <mark>2 lin</mark> es with 16 characters per line)	
Please return completed form, along with a check for \$250	
per locker payable to:	
Aberdeen Public Schools Foundation, Inc.	

1224 S 2nd St., Aberdeen, SD 57401

Phone: 605-725-7118
Email: Gretchen.Sharp@k12.sd.us
Website: www.AberdeenPublicSchoolsFoundation.org